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“Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive 

others.” 

Colossian 3.13 

This week’s value: Forgiveness 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a difference some sunshine makes! This week we 
have been able to use the field for break and lunchtimes, 
with the children in Years 5 and 6 eating their lunch outside. 
It is wonderful to hear their happy chatter and play. The 
rabbits, guinea pigs and tortoise have also been enjoying 
the weather in their new runs, thanks to the help of some of 
our lovely parents. 
 
With the sun getting ever stronger, please can I ask that 
parents ensure that their children have sunscreen on, a hat 
to wear and a bottle of water. Mr Brown is working with the 
children in readiness for Sports Day in June. It is hot and 
thirsty work! 
 
Our value this week has been forgiveness. We used the 
story of Joseph to explore how we can be forgiving when 
something has happened that has made us sad.  
 
Next week the children in Year 6 will sit their Statutory 
Assessment Tests. They have been absolutely amazing this 
week, showing a real maturity in their attitude to learning 
and being fully prepared to shine. They are looking forward 
to their daily cooked breakfast that we will be sharing with 
them early in the morning. We wish them the very best of 
luck, we know they will fabulous! To help support the 
children can parents across the school ensure that their 
child/ren are in school by 8.50am. 
 
I wish you a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 17th May 

Year 2 Secret Agent Treat 

Monday 20th May 

Singing Club for KS2 production  

Monday 27- Friday 31st May 

Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June 

Y3 Trip to Wheal Martyn 

Y5 Trip to Bodmin Jail 

Wednesday 5th June 

KS1 Beach Trip 

Wednesday 12th June 

KS2 Music Workshop 

Wednesday 26th June 

Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June 

KS2 Drama Workshop 

Wednesday 10th/Thursday 11th 

July 

KS2 Production  

(more information to follow) 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term for the children 

 

 

 

 



Sports Report 
 

A great 4-2 win for the girls on 

Wednesday at St Minver to take 

them into the final next 

Wednesday against Nancledra. 

All the girls played brilliantly as a 

team and deserved their win. 

Special thanks to all the amazing 

parents for their support. 

 
 

Achievement Awards 
 

Jacob in Reception Class for creating an amazing 
story map of the Stickman and really trying your 
best to make it the best it could be.  
 
Myah L for her efforts within lessons and all 
aspects of school life. 
 
Amelia in Year 2 for simply being amazing, you put 
100% into everything you do and your work on 
Nelson Mandela was amazing!  
 
Beau T in Year 3 who has been working extra hard 
in Maths using number bond strategies to help 
solve some tricky fractions problems. Well done 
Beau. 
 
Katie in Year 4 for working incredibly hard in 
maths. She was focused and trying her hardest so 
that she could complete all the work, well done 
Katie!  
 
Kyla in Year 5 has been a superstar this week. After 
finding something tricky, she faced it with 
confidence and rose above this. Well done Kyla. 
 
Harvey in Year 6 is not only giving 100% in class, he 
is continuing his learning at home and ensuring 
that all his learning is embedded.  I am so proud of 

your achievements and progress Harvey 😊. 
 

Value Awards 
 

Emilia in Reception class for always trying her 
best to forgive her friends even when it is hard.  
 
Imogen in Year 1 is able to show forgiveness 
when she has a disagreement, she understands 
what it means to truly forgive. 
 
Rosina in Year 2 is such a kind and forgiving 
member of our class. She always puts others 
first and thinks about their feelings. Thank you 
Rosina.  
 
Eloisa in Year 3 who is a kind and forgiving 
friend who recognises the value of forgiveness, 
compassion and fresh starts. 
 
Naya in Year 4 for being such a kind and 
forgiving person, who cares for everyone 
greatly. 
 
Daisy in Year 5 is a young lady who never holds 
onto a bad feeling, is always forgiving and she 
thinks of others. Well done Daisy. 
 
Matthew in Year 6 is caring and exceptionally so 
with the lower year groups.  When things 
sometimes go wrong he is always quick to 
forgive and support them, thank you Matthew. 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Gallery 

This week Year 1 have been sketching Van 

Gough’s sunflower painting.  They have 

learned about identifying wild and garden 

plants and making observational drawings 

in the woods.  We have started  our 

multiplication and division unit by counting 

in 2, 5 and 10, along with starting to plot 

out our own version of Grandad’s Island. 

This week Year 2 have been embracing the 

sunshine and have loved taking more 

learning outside.  They have learnt about 

micro habitats in science and thought 

about where minibeasts like to live.  In 

literacy we have enjoyed finishing our story 

and in maths we have been working hard 

on fractions.  They children were also very 

enthused about learning about Nelson 

Mandela and showed real maturity in their 

discussions. 

This week Year 5 have been looking at the 

different books which make up the Bible, 

learning how to find a Bible reference and 

enjoying finding out about the story of 

Moses.  In our topic lessons we have been 

travelling back to the past looking at crime 

and through the ages. 

 

Year 6 have been absolutely fantastic this week preparing for SATs.  I 

could not ask more of them as they have been so motivated and driven 

to do well.  I know they will do next week, they are all shining stars.  We 

have tried to have some down time as well and enjoyed the summer 

sunshine as you will see from the photo. 

 

This week in Reception Class we have 

been learning to double numbers and 

explore what doubling means.  We have 

also story mapped Stickman and his 

journey using our phonics to caption 

each picture. 

This week in Year 4 we had some fun 

tasting chocolate!  We tried describing 

three different bars, focussing on look, 

smell and texture, before having a taste!  

We came up with a wide bank of words 

that we can use to help us better describe 

‘Wonka’s’ chocolate during our Big Write!  

 

This week Year 3 have added some well 

known landmarks to their class seascape and 

have explored effects with mixed media 

including collage and paint in Art.  In RE this 

week they have learned how Muslims pray 

and explored what it is like in a Mosque. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


